COry.
Tlond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

x
19th Moreh, 1934,
1 gf Dear 3irs,
) With reference to the Glassification in
i the Society's Register Book of the steamer “CACILUE",

which vessel Las been laid up at Seattle under the usunal
undertaking, I have to acquaint you I sm in receipt of
e report from the Seattle Surveyor from which it appeaws
that the <nd Special Survey No.Z has been completed and
the Bailer Survey held,

R

The Surveyor has been informed that the
vessel bas been sold to Emakaosu Gomeil Kzishe of Yokohama
to be broken up, and a8 she appears to have arrived in
Japan, I shsell be glad if you will give the case
attention and advise me immediztely the work of demolition
is commenced.
I am, Dear Sirs,
The Surveyors, Yours faithfully,
KOk
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Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
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